
Mercer County Senior High 
SBDM Council 

Regular Monthly Meeting 
March 16, 2020 – ​Official Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Tatum at 5:00 p.m. in the media center.  The following members 
of the council were in attendance: 

Present​ :  
Spencer Tatum, Principal  
Ekambaram Elumalai, Teacher 
Kathi Lawrence, Teacher 
Josh Painter, Teacher 
Kelly Newsom, Parent 
Mike Riley, Parent 

Absent​: 
 

 
Agenda Approval 

Motion to accept:​ ​Riley, second by Painter 
Motion was approved by consensus. 

 
Minutes Approval 
February and March 9 minutes were reviewed by the council. 

Motion to accept:​  ​Elumalai, second by Riley 
Motion was approved by consensus. 

 
Good News Report 

 
 

 



 
 
Monthly Reports 
Behavior:​ The trend shows mid-week has the highest count of referrals.  Average referrals per day each 
month in February is remaining the same as January.  
 
Academic: ​ The ACT for all juniors was March 10th.  A eight students were absent. 
 
Budget:​  Section 6 funds show ~$34,200 remaining. The council reviewed the activity accounts. 
 
Old Business 
None 
  
New Business 
Staffing allocations 2020-21: 
One certified cut is required.  Allocations total $156,723 for the 2020-21 year with 44.5 certified staff. 
 
School fees 2020-21: 
The council reviewed the MCSH school fee list. 
 
SBDM budget 2020-21: 
The council reviewed the MCSH SBDM budget for the next school year.  Mr. Tatum explained how he 
determined the changes based on this year’s expenditures. 
 
Scheduling Update: 
The master schedule has been created and students will be assigned classes based on their requests, 
requirements, and availability. 
 
Student Assignment Policy revision (2nd reading): 
The policy was reviewed.  

Motion to accept:  ​Lawrence, second by Painter 
Motion was approved by consensus. 

 
Staff Time Assignment Policy revision (2nd reading): 
Council reviewed. 

Motion to accept:  ​Riley, second by Newsom 
Motion was approved by consensus. 

 
Advanced Placement/Dual Credit Courses Policy (1st reading): 
Council reviewed.  No changes were suggested. 

Motion to accept:  ​Newson, second by Painter 
Motion was approved by consensus. 

 
Upcoming dates/events: 
The list was reviewed and Mr. Tatum will continue to share dates with the staff weekly.  
 
Public Comments 
None 
 
The next regular monthly meeting will be on April 20th, 2020 at 4:30 p.m. The SBDM council was 
adjourned at 6:16 p.m.  The motion was made by Riley and seconded by Painter.  Motion was approved 
by consensus.  
 



Submitted by Lee Goss, recording secretary 


